**From:** Victoria Mayor and Council **Sent:** Monday, June 20, 2022 9:18 AM

**To:** Public Hearings

**Subject:** Fw: Bylaws for Accessible Parking Requirements: Zoning Bylaw Amendments number

22-024 and 22-025

From: Patrick May

**Sent:** June 20, 2022 9:17 AM

To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca>

Cc:

Subject: Bylaws for Accessible Parking Requirements: Zoning Bylaw Amendments number 22-024 and 22-025

On behalf of the North Jubilee Neighbourhood Association Executive Committee I would like to express our appreciation to the City of Victoria for moving to introduce accessible parking requirements which were removed from the BC Building Code regulations in 2018

At the same time we support the concerns expressed by the Fairfield Gonzales Community Association in their letter to Council dated June 13,2022 and urge you to move ahead with a public awareness campaign after the amendments are effective.